December 17, 1932.

Colonel W. P. (O'Brien,
¢/o O'Brien & Williams,
Montreal, Que.

My dear Colonel C'PErien:

Another time you have done us an
excellent turn and I want to thank you very warmlye.
It was through you Mr. Neylor made the commectiom
which helped to land him the dusiness, if. indeed,
it 4id not ectually do the landing itself.  Mr.
Naylom says you were exceedingly kind to him, and
in this you were only acting as you always do.

Sincerely hope I can be of use to
you some time.

Yours very truly,

President.
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